
REIAC Membership Applications now being accepted 
 
The New Paltz Central School District Board of Education Racial Equity Initiative Advisory 
Committee (REIAC) is now accepting applications for committee membership. The 
following open seats are available: 
  

 2 community members 

 3 middle school or high school student members 

 1 instructional staff member 

 2 non-instructional staff members 

 3 administrator members 
 
Please submit your application to the District Clerk via email at 
sermo@newpaltz.k12.ny.us or via postal mail to District Clerk, New Paltz Central School 
District, 196 Main Street, New Paltz, NY 12561. If submitting your application via email, 
please copy only the District Clerk. If you have any questions, please contact the District 
Clerk at 845-256-4020. 
 
Please submit your application by August 20, 2020. The Committee will be reviewing 
applications at its August 25, 2020 meeting. Those selected for membership will be 
announced at a future Board of Education meeting. 
 

mailto:sermo@newpaltz.k12.ny.us

